JUL

Docket No. 99900334/82-01

Transamerica Delaval, Inc.

Emm and Compressor Division
ATTN: Mr. C. Mathews

General Manager
550 85th Avenue

Oakland, CA 94261
Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of June 4 and May 6, 1982, in response to our
letters dated May 27 and April 15, 1982, respectively. We have no further
questions at this time and will review your corrective actions and preventive
measures during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

“Original signed bys
U. POTAFOVS"

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Programs Branch
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